
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter will serve to verify that Juan Vásquez of IIMAS, UNAM attended the The 61st
Annual Meeting of the Association for Computational Linguistics held July 9-14, 2023 in
Toronto. We appreciate your contributions toward the successful completion of the
conference.

Workshop: Queer in AI; Workshop on Online Abuse and Harms

Click to view/print your official invoice

If any further information is required, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely,

Nichole R. Ballard

ACL 2023 Registrar

https://acl.swoogo.com/acl2023/confirmation?i=HtU0u3lOHrLFIf71gcx411Pai0kalTSH_1687901429

